
Saint Patrick 

Catholic 

Church 
 

July 9th & 10th 

Fifteenth Sunday  

in Ordinary Time 

 

 
   
 

Mass Times:   

Saturdays at 5:30pm   

& Sundays at 10:45am 
 

Join us after 10:45 mass 

for refreshments  

and fellowship. 
 
 

Holy Hour – St. 

Patrick 
Hosted at SPC  

on the 3rd Sunday  

of each month  

after mass.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Pastor’s Desk: 
  

Dear Parishioners, 
Exactly a year ago, Fr. Nick and I, were appointed by the 

bishop as Parochial Vicar and Administrator respectively of St. 
Peter, St. Patrick, and St. John Churches. We are very much 

appreciative for the support and help so far from you all. 
 

Now, assuming the responsibility as a Pastor of these churches 
starting from this July as communicated to me officially by the 

bishop, I ask you a favor for continued cooperation and 
support to carry out my duties effectively and efficiently for 

the greater glory of God and the sanctification of souls in the 
pastoral years ahead.  May you all be blessed as God bless our 

homeland America.   -  Fr. Maxwell 
 

 

 

    
 
 

St. Patrick Catholic Church Scan and Give. 
Thank you for your Generosity. 

 
Kroger Rewards: 

We received another check for $74.84 

Are you a Kroger Shopper?   

You know the easiest way to give back to our community is to sign up for 

the Kroger Rewards Program.   

Our # is St. Patrick’s 89764.    

We receive money for people just signing up and shopping! 

 
 
 



News & 

Announcements: 
 

Fr. Max's Anniversary 
July 19th I 25th Ordination 

Anniversary 
Mass of Thanksgiving at 6pm.  

Reception immediately 
following mass at St. John’s 
Social Hall.  You MUST RSVP 

for reception by July 15th 
 

A box for Notes and Cards for 
Fr. Max's 25th 

Anniversary of his Ordination 

Let's show how much we love Fr. 
Maxwell and how much we 

appreciate all the work he does 
for our parish and the 

community! Drop off your notes 
and cards in the box in the 

vestibule. 
 

A Note from Father Frank Wiggins: 

Dear Parishioners of St. John, St. 
Peter, St. Patrick, and St. 

Augustine:  I want to thank each 
and every one of you in 

preparing for my retirement and 
my 36th year anniversary to the 
priesthood. I had a great time in 
meeting with all my friends, and 
parishioners.  The company, the 
food and the decorations were 

great.  I will remember this 
celebration forever.  I want to 
especially thank all the women 
who put together this delicious 
meal and the decorations.  For 
whose would like to write me, 
my address is P.O. Box 2041, 

Cheriton, VA  23316.   
I would love to hear from you.  

Thank you once again.  
 Fr. Frank Wiggins. 

 
 

Please consider volunteering 

your time serving at mass:    

SPC needs four new altar servers 

and four new sacristans and a 

schedule coordinator for our 

masses.  Training will be 

provided.  Please consider 

volunteering your time. If 

interested contact Billie Keating 

at bjk6269@comcast.com.  

 
Volunteer Opportunity 

St. Patrick’s Religious Education 
needs teachers for the 

2022/2023 school year. No 
experience needed! Classes are 
before Sunday mass from 9:30 

to 10:30 AM.  
Please contact Donna Baird 

at donnahbaird@yahoo.com  
to find out more. 

 

 

WEEKLY COLLECTION –  
July 2nd & 3rd 2022 

 

Weekly 
Actual      $2,405.55 
Budget     $4,139.00 

                   ($1,733.45) 
 

Year to date 
Actual       $2,405.55 
Budget      $4,139.00 

                     ($1,733.45) 
 

Note: Actual totals include weekly 
 collection and E-giving 

 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE:    
7/2:  24   7/3: 87 

 

 

 

 

Contact & Follow us at: 
 

Facebook:  SPChurchHill 
 

Office: 
office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

 
Father Maxwell - Pastor:   

frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 
 

Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  
frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

 
John Lo Re – Maintenance & 

Grounds:  johnjlore@gmail.com 
 

Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding 

Coordinator:   mjmvcu@aol.com 
 

Donna Baird – Religious Education 
Coordinator: 

donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Heather Coleman – Social Ministry: 
Heatherscoleman@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral 

Associate & Director  
of Religious Education: 

Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:  
fmpjr2009@aol.com 

 
Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 

Mailing address:   
St. Patrick’s Church 

813 West Nine Mile Road, Highland 
Springs, VA 23075 

 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221: 
If someone is dying or has died  

& you would like to talk to a Priest,  
please call.
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